
STV celebrates ribbon cutting of Platt Technical High School
October 21, 2022 - Connecticut

Shown (from left) are: Matthew Peacock, KBE project manager; Bob Piacentini, KBE project
superintendent; Toni Phillips, LEED, KBE senior project engineer; and Harshita Adapala, STV
assistant project manager.

Milford, CT On October 4, 2022, STV joined in a ribbon-cutting ceremony at the new Platt Technical
High School.



STV was hired by KBE, the construction administrator for the State of Connecticut’s Department of
Construction Services, to provide move management and FF&E services for the new building.
Services included meeting with end users to review and develop specifications for furniture, fixtures
and equipment in all classrooms, laboratories and administrative areas throughout the new school.
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